
 

 (845) 896-6000 · (845) 221-4300 · (800) 522-7235 · FAX: (845) 227-7734 

info@royalcarting.com · www.royalcarting.com 

 

P.O. BOX 1209, HOPEWELL JUNCTION, NEW YORK 12533-1209 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 December 1, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Please be advised that effective December 1, 2022, the monthly rate for your rubbish 

and recycling disposal service will increase by $3.00 per month, or about $.35 cents per 

week for each service. 

 

We regret having to take this action; however, this modest price adjustment is 

necessary due to rising operating costs, in particular, the dramatic increase in insurance 

costs, and increased tipping fees at our disposal sites.  This increase will help cover these 

rising costs over which we have no control.  Please be assured that Royal Carting is 

committed to providing reliable, high quality, environmentally responsible refuse and 

recycling disposal service at the lowest possible cost.   

 

Your patronage is deeply appreciated.  Please do not hesitate to communicate with one 

of our residential customer service specialists if you have any questions or comments. 

 

 Very truly yours, 

  

 Emil Panichi 

 President 

 

 


